
Local & Regional Regulations 

Special Regulations  

Inver Grove Heights 
Inspections are not required when selling or buying existing property unless a change of type 
of occupancy is occurring (ie: home into office). All new construction is required to be 
permitted and inspected and have a Certificate of Occupancy. Point-of-Sale inspections are 
required on homes that have septic systems. 


